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Washington, D.C. - Today, The Enlisted Association of the National Guard of the United States (EANGUS) 
is honored to announce a new partnership with Webster University.  Founded in 1915, Webster is a 

private non-profit university with students studying at campus locations in North America, Europe, Asia 
and Africa and in a robust learning environment online making it an ideal option for Troops both home 

and abroad.    
 
Daniel Elkins, the Director of the Veterans Education Project–the wing of EANGUS that tackles issues 
that specifically impact Student Veterans–said, “our partnership with Webster is extremely exciting 
because even though this institution is over 100 years old they are still looking to innovate and finding 
new ways to better serve Student Veterans for years to come.”     
 
Veterans and prospective students can learn more about enrolling in Webster University degree 
programs by visiting online at https://www.webster.edu/. Learn more about the Veterans Education 
Project and its work supporting Veterans by visiting online at http://veteranseducationproject.org. VEP 
is a project of the Enlisted Association of the National Guard. 
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